Defence Families of Australia needs your help!

Would you like to help showcase the diversity of the modern Defence family and receive a collection of beautiful family portraits in return?

We are looking for several local families to participate in a photography project to highlight some of the unique benefits and realities of Defence family life in a natural and candid way.

Because as beautiful as stock photography is, nothing beats seeing real Defence families like yours!

We are looking for families who may identify with one or a number of the situations below:

- Dual-serving partners
- Same-sex partners
- Blended families
- Member/s with no kids (fur kids optional)
- Member/s with kids (or kids on the way)
- Members of different ethnic backgrounds
- Members with special needs families
- Different types of family units e.g. family with live-in grandparents
- Different age ranges from cadets with their parents, to serving members who are grandparents with their grandkids, etc.

These images will be used on the DFA website, social media, corporate publications, and other promotional material such as posters and flyers in a respectful, empowering, and positive way.

Participating families will receive a digital collection of the professional portraits for their own private use to remember this special time as a Defence family.

Each shoot may take around three hours and is proposed for June/July 2022. Please contact the National Delegate for your region:

Larissa Ostermann E: nth.qld@dfa.org.au T: 0418 796 561

